

Dear Friend,

Today Georgia launched Secure the Vote—an inclusive voter education effort for our new secure, verifiable paper-ballot system. In this effort we will need your help to engage voters in Georgia and your county.

We launched the **SecureVoteGA.com** website to help aid in your education outreach efforts. It includes videos, frequently asked questions, printable handouts, and other resources to help your effort to educate your voters.

As you know, the state has made the significant investment to purchase all the equipment and peripherals necessary to run elections in your county for the next ten years.

- 1. You will NOT need to purchase software licenses for the equipment.
- 2. Each county will be provided a **Mobile Ballot Printer**—lowering overall costs for absentee, provisional and backup paper ballots.
- 3. We have also increased the investment in **high-speed central scanning**, which will aid in counting absentee ballots, auditing and recounts.
- 4. At the conference we will be launching a matching grant program that will be discussed and capped at \$10,000 to \$15,000 for capital investments (non-consumables).

This is a significant investment and should signal to each of you the importance we are placing on securing each and every eligible vote.

With this partnership and investment, we encourage you to help us spread the message, train your poll workers, and educate your voters about Secure The Vote by sharing **SecureVoteGA.com** on social media, in your emails, and any other communications outlets you use.

Thank you for working with us to Secure every Georgian's Vote. Our whole team looks forward to seeing you at the Conference in Savannah.

Sincerely,

Brad Raffensperger

Brad Kaffensperger

SECURE THEXOTE